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PRAY THE NEWS

Access to safe and sufficient food is a basic humanitarian

right.

UN agencies and NGOs in Gaza supported
this access prior to October 2023, through
over 400 distribution sites which delivered

food, water, fuel, and baby formula.

Since May 2024, the Gaza Humanitarian
Foundation (GHF), an Israeli/US joint
agency has taken over distribution. It
reports delivering 70 million meals, but
estimates suggest over 600 million were
needed in that time—meeting only 12-13%

of minimum nutritional requirements.

Today, just four GHF-run sites remain.
People often walk for hours through unsafe

terrain to receive dry rations, without fuel

or baby food.

According to the UN, more than 1,000
people have been killed while trying to
access food, including at least 875 near aid

sites.

TODAY, WE PRAY THE
NEWS FOR THE GAZA
FOOD CRISIS.

e We pray for access to food, water,
and medical care to be restored
urgently, safely, impartially, and at

scale.

e We pray for civilians seeking aid,
especially children, parents, and

those unable to walk long distances.

e We pray for international actors and
decision-makers to uphold
humanitarian law and confront

systems that violate it.
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